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OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 
 

September 1, 2021 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 
As you may already know, the Pennsylvania Department of Health has issued an 

Order directing face coverings in school entities.  All Crawford Central schools 
will abide by this Order. 
 

The Order specifically states that each teacher, child/student, staff, or visitor 
working, attending, or visiting a School Entity shall wear a face covering indoors, 

regardless of vaccination status.  As in the past, there are exceptions to the 
covering/mask requirements.   
 

The Order will be in effect beginning Tuesday, September 7, 2021 until further 
notice.  The Department of Health will monitor COVID-19 transmission rates and 
vaccination data on a periodic bases to determine when the order will be 

rescinded.   
 

The Pennsylvania Department of Education states this Order will help maximize 
the chances for regular school operations and minimize student and staff 
quarantines as school progresses. 

 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Thomas K. Washington 
Superintendent of Schools 


